Clifford Township Budget Work Session Meeting October 21, 2021

A Township Budget work session was held at 6pm on October 21, 2021 as announced at the regular Township Supervisor Meeting on October 12, 2021. Present were Supervisors Dennis Knowlton, Barry Searle, Chris Marcho and Secretary MaryAnn Tayoun. No township residents attended the meeting.

The purpose of the meeting was to review the township's 2021 budget; identify line item variations and suggest changes to be reflected in the 2022 budget. No final actions were taken on any item and the recommended draft budget will be presented at the November 9, 2021 Township Supervisors' meeting for public comment. The final budget will be voted on during the December Township Supervisors' meeting.

Adjournment 8:30 pm

MaryAnn Tayoun, Secretary